
Date:
September 29th, 2015
Time:
6:00 PM
Place:
Donald W. Reynolds
Wellness Center
1001 EW Hwy 123
Seminole, OK 74868

PUBLIC MEETING

Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

US-270PUBLIC MEETING

Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be obtained from 
Robert Payao, ODOT Environmental Project Manager, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 
73105, (405) 521-2312, or rpayao@odot.org or Scott Stegmann, CP&Y, Inc. at (405) 835-2836, or 
sstegmann@cpyi.com.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please contact Frank Roesler III, ODOT 
Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, or (405) 521-2350 or 
m-coordinator@odot.org, at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) is proposing to improve US-270 in Seminole 
County from the SH-270A Junction in Seminole, east to the Y at US-270B including 
several bridges. Traffic volumes along this corridor have increased over the last ten 
years enough to warrant an increase in capacity. In addition, this section of US-270 has 
a history of accidents.  

The purpose of the meeting is to explain the project need, present the proposed 
alignment and environmental issues associated with it, and seek input before finalizing 
the design.


